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Self-described war nerd Gary Brecher knows he’s not alone, that there’s a legion of fat, lonely Americans,
stuck in stupid, paper-pushing desk jobs, who get off on reading about war because they hate their lives. But
Brecher writes about war, too. War Nerd collects his most opinionated, enraging, enlightening, and
entertaining pieces. Part war commentator, part angry humorist àla Bill Hicks, Brecher inveighs against
pieties of all stripes — Liberian generals, Dick Cheney, U.N. peacekeepers, the neo-cons — and the massive
incompetence of military powers. A provocative free thinker, he finds much to admire in the most unlikely
places, and not always for the most pacifistic reasons: the Tamil Tigers, the Lebanese Hezbollah, the Danes
of 1,000 years ago, and so on, across the globe and through the centuries. Crude, scatological, un-P.C., yet
deeply informed, Brecher provides a radically different, completely unvarnished perspective on the nature of
warfare.
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From reader reviews:

Johanna Hernandez:

Do you have favorite book? Should you have, what is your favorite's book? Book is very important thing for
us to know everything in the world. Each reserve has different aim as well as goal; it means that e-book has
different type. Some people sense enjoy to spend their time for you to read a book. These are reading
whatever they have because their hobby is actually reading a book. Consider the person who don't like
studying a book? Sometime, man feel need book if they found difficult problem or maybe exercise. Well,
probably you will require this War Nerd.

Joseph Curtis:

Now a day those who Living in the era where everything reachable by connect to the internet and the
resources included can be true or not call for people to be aware of each details they get. How a lot more to
be smart in having any information nowadays? Of course the answer then is reading a book. Looking at a
book can help folks out of this uncertainty Information specifically this War Nerd book because book offers
you rich facts and knowledge. Of course the data in this book hundred pct guarantees there is no doubt in it
everbody knows.

Carol Ratliff:

Reading a book tends to be new life style with this era globalization. With looking at you can get a lot of
information that can give you benefit in your life. Along with book everyone in this world can easily share
their idea. Books can also inspire a lot of people. Many author can inspire their particular reader with their
story as well as their experience. Not only the storyplot that share in the books. But also they write about
advantage about something that you need example. How to get the good score toefl, or how to teach your
kids, there are many kinds of book which exist now. The authors these days always try to improve their
expertise in writing, they also doing some analysis before they write to their book. One of them is this War
Nerd.

Billie Gallagher:

Spent a free a chance to be fun activity to accomplish! A lot of people spent their sparetime with their family,
or their very own friends. Usually they undertaking activity like watching television, gonna beach, or picnic
within the park. They actually doing same every week. Do you feel it? Do you want to something different to
fill your own free time/ holiday? Might be reading a book can be option to fill your no cost time/ holiday.
The first thing that you will ask may be what kinds of reserve that you should read. If you want to consider
look for book, may be the guide untitled War Nerd can be good book to read. May be it could be best activity
to you.
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